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Incredible News!
We are immensely proud to announce

that we have raised an utterly amazing

£1500 towards LOROS’ Rocket Round

Leicester campaign! This money will

help support vital work that goes into

looking after patients who are too

poorly to recover. Thank you so

much for your generosity!

The compassion, care and

understanding that families of LOROS

patients receive is incredible. Many of

our staff members have witnessed this

first hand. From providing timely

advice, to being a shoulder to cry on,

these wonderful individuals make the

hardest situations a little easier.

We know that times are tough for

some families at the moment. If you

would like to contribute to this appeal,

but have been unable to do so, please

contact the school to discuss how you

could contribute monthly. There is, of

course, no obligation.

Good Luck Leicester City!
St Clare’s wishes Leicester City Football

Club good luck as they take on Chelsea in

the FA Cup Final tomorrow at Wembley.

Our pupils and staff have recorded a

video message which we will be sending

to the team on Twitter - look out for it

later today! There is a lot of flag-waving,

chanting and excitement!

Let’s hope that we can cheer Leicester

City on to their first FA Cup Final win ever!

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1
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When you give to the poor, it is like lending to the Lord, and the Lord will pay 

you back.
Proverbs 19:17

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 21st

May

Pentecost Liturgy 

1:15pm

Monday 24th

May
Sports Day

Thursday 

27th May

Sports Day 

(Back up in case of rain)

Friday 28th

May

School closes for half 

term

EYFS Phoebe

Year 1 Darcy

Year 2 Julia

Year 3 Mary

Year 4 Sam

Year 5 Julia

Year 6 Maja

PE Kit/Sports Day
The weather is conspiring against us at

the moment! We may need to change

Sports Day and/or your child’s PE day

at short notice to enable them to get

outside when the weather is dry.

Therefore, please make sure that your

child’s PE kit is in school everyday.

(EYFS parents will be contacted

separately if there is a change to

current arrangements.)

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 23/4/21 95.6%

Top Classes

1st Year 6 – 100%

2nd Year 3 – 99.1%

3rd EYFS – 97% 


